
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Date:      October 25, 2006 
 
Contact:      Katherine Georgas, Access Coordinator, 248.473.2837 
                     SWOCC Studios, a Service of the Southwestern Oakland Cable   
  Commission 
 
 
SWOCC Studios television production classes start November 1st. 
 
It’s that time of year again when SWOCC is offering a chance for residents and 
business owners to learn the fine art of television production in the convenience of 
their backyard from industry professionals at the amazing price of FREE! 
 
Orientation is next Wednesday, November 1st from 6-8:30 p.m. at SWOCC Studios.  
There are still spaces available. This mandatory class is the first step in becoming 
certified as a public access user of our two-million dollar facility. At the event, there 
will be sign-up sheets for various FREE classes that SWOCC Studios offers such as 
studio production, producing, videography, and editing.  
 
If you, or someone you know, has an important message they want to share, has an 
interest in television production, or even just wants to be on television for their 
fifteen minutes of fame, taking FREE classes at SWOCC is the best way to go about it!  
 
Seats are filling up fast!  
 
To sign up for Orientation or if you have any questions, please contact Access 
Coordinator Katherine Georgas at 248-473-2837 or kgeorgas@fhgov.com.  
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